
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH

PARK
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
Notice is hereby given that the
Board  of  Supervisors  of  the
Township  of  South Park  will
consider  adopting  a
Resolution appointing Hosack,
Specht,  Muetzel  &  Wood,  a
firm of certified or competent
public accountants, to replace
the elected auditors in making
the examination of all of the
accounts of the township for
the  2023  fiscal  year  at  the
regular meeting scheduled for
Monday, February 12, 2024, at
7:00 p.m. in the Board Room
of the Administration Building,
2675 Brownsville Road, South
Park, PA 15129. A copy of the
proposed  Resolution  and
related  materials  may  be
examined without charge (or
copies obtained for a charge
not  greater  than  the  cost
thereof  to  the  Township)  at
the above-referenced address,
Monday through Friday, from
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Karen F. Fosbaugh,
Township Manager


